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11th October 2022  
   
    
   
Dear Parents/Carers   
   
   

Individual Photographs – Wednesday 9th November 2022   
   
   

We are pleased to let you know that Aperture Photography will be in school on the Wednesday 9th 
November to take individual photographs of the children.  
   
Your child will need to come into school in full school uniform on that day, this includes those 
children that have PE on the day.  
   
We will need to make sure we have consent from you for Aperture to take the appropriate 
photographs of your child in school.  We will take this from the consent information we hold on 
file.  If we do not have a consent form or you have indicated that your child cannot have their 
photograph taken, Aperture will not be able to take their photograph on the day. If you would like 
to check or change your consent choices, please call the main school office.  
  

If you have any further questions or issues, please call on 0121 716 0444.   
   
   
Thank you for your continued support.  
  
  
Yours sincerely  
   

 M.E vans  

   
Miss Evans   
Office Manager   
  
 


